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PRESS RELFEASE

March 13, 2016

On Saturday, March 12, 2016, Officers from the Napoleon Police Department were
requested to assist the Henry County Hospital on locating a person who was in crisis that
had been transported to the hospital earlier. Officers located the individual in the 100 block
of E. Washington St. Officers attempted to regain protective custody of this individual, but
they sped off in a vehicle leading officers on a pursuit. The pursuit lasted approximately
eleven (11) minutes and traveled just over eight (8) miles before the individual finally
stopped and was taken into custody. There were no accidents and no one was injured.
Charges are pending in this case.

Assisting the Napoleon Police Department were deputies from the Henry County Sheriff's
Office.



